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Newsletter No. 5 
Autumn Term - Friday 8th October 2021 

 

Asthma Forms 

We previously sent out asthma forms to 

parents of all children with asthma.  Thank you 

to everyone who has completed them. 

If you haven’t yet sent the form back, please 

could you do so asap.   

If your child no longer requires an inhaler 

please write this on the form, or email the 

address below. 

If your child has a new diagnosis of asthma or 

you did not receive a form, please let us know 

by emailing secretary@indianqueensschool.org 

Thank you       

Emails 
We are now sending most 

information by email/SMS, rather 

than on paper. If you have not been 

receiving emails from the school, 

please could we ask you to send us 

a quick email 

secretary@indianqueensschool.org 

so that we can update your address 

on our system.  

***If your email address changes at 

any time, please let us know asap. 

Thank you. 

Parent Pay 
Earlybirds 

Booking/payment for Earlybirds must be made in advance.   

 

School Trips 

All school trips will be put onto Parent Pay to be able to 

pay. If you have a problem logging in, please try re-setting 

your password as this often solves the problem. 

Allergy alert!  Nut free school 
 

We now have children & staff members in the school with 

serious (life-threatening) airborne nut allergies.  

We must remind everyone that no nut products can be 

brought into school, including peanut butter or Nutella 

sandwiches and cereal bars. If ANY nut items are brought 

in, children will be asked not to eat them, and the items  

will be returned home.  

This is extremely important for the safety of everyone. 

Thank you for your support. 

BOOK FAIR 

Lots of parents have reported difficulties with using the Scholastic website. We have also discovered that lots of 

the books we have available are not showing on the website. So, please feel free to come in to choose books any 

day next week between 3.15 - 3.45pm (we may need to ask parents to wait if we get too busy but this hasn’t yet 

been the case!) 

 

SUMDOG COMPETITION 
 

Is taking place between 8th- 14th October 
 

There are a maximum of 1000 questions for each child and 

remember, the winners are decided on accuracy not speed.  

There are class and individual certificates, so make sure you are 

taking part!   
 

If you don’t know your child’s Sumdog login, please                                             

contact your child’s class teacher. 
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STAY SAFE WHEN USING THE INTERNET ~ *SMART* 
These posters for Internet Safety are around the School: 

Stay safe and never give your name or details to anyone 

Make sure that you only use websites that your teacher says are ok 

Always use the internet with an adult 

Remember never open a message or email from someone you don’t know 

Tell someone if you see something on the screen that makes you worry 

Be SMART on the computer! 

 

 

 

TERM DATES 2021/2022 

Autumn Term: Mon 6th Sept to Fri 17th Dec  

Spring Term: Tues 4th Jan to Fri 8th Apr 

Summer Term: Mon 25th April to Fri 26th Jul 

 

INSET DATES 2021/2022: 

Tues 4th Jan 

Fri 18th Feb 

Mon 25th Jul 

Tues 26th Jul 

Mon 28th Feb: School Closed (replacement bank holiday for the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee) 

 

 

 

 

 

Information sent home this week: 

 

   Black & Gold magazine 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO LUBELLA 

        Lubella recently competed in the Momentum 

Dance Championships performing in the 8s & Under 

section and she did EXTREMELY well!!  

     Her results were:  
       1st - Acro Solo       1st - Parent & Child 

       2nd – Set Routine       2nd - Duos   

     2nd - Show Team    3rd - Contemporary Team 

                                2nd - Improv Solo   

 
   

 

 

 

*** WELL DONE MARTHA *** 

Martha in Year 3 entered the Aspens 

competition to design a meal including 

tomatoes, so she created 

‘Martha’s Spaghetti Bolognese’ 

AND SHE WON!! 

This meal will be on our menu in November 

 


